
Dear 1st Nov. 2023

Hope you are doing well.

On behalf of the Organizing Committee, we would like to officially invite you to
attend and participate at the first International Symposium on Transmembrane
Transporters (ISTT2024), which will take place from Friday April 26th to Sunday
April 28th, 2024, in Hangzhou, Zhejiang Province, China.

The first ISTT2024 is jointly organized by the College of Material, Chemistry and
Chemical Engineering, Hangzhou Normal University and the College of Chemistry,
Fuzhou University. This symposium will concentrate on cutting-edge and up-to-date
research in artificial transporter systems, including solid-state nanochannels and ion
transporters. The purpose of the conference is to bring together researchers from
around the world and provide with a platform where scientists can share their latest
research and discuss recent advancements and challenges in this field.

We very much look forward to see you at the conference.

Yours sincerely,

ISTT2024 Chair

Prof. Junqiu Liu
College of Material, Chemistry and
Chemical Engineering
Hangzhou Normal University

ISTT2024 Co-Chair

Prof. Huaqiang Zeng
College of Chemistry
Fuzhou University


